From: Diana Moss

To: ARB Clerk of the Board
Subject: Advanced Clean Trucks Regulation
Date: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 11:58:13 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear CARB,

I strongly support passing a mandate that 30% of heavy trucks sold to be electric, zero-emission vehicles by 2033. In
addition to reducing greenhouse gas emissions and improving air quality and public health in vulnerable
communities, adoption of the rule will incentivize and accelerate battery development that will boost EV adoption
across the nation.

The world is watching what we do in California and we need to lead in taking steps to reduce climate change in any
way possible.

Regards,

Diana and Brian Moss
1588 Keesling Ave.
San José, 95125
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